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Ladies' spring program prepared 

Tentative plans for the ladies' program during the 1977 
Spring Meeting in New York have been completed by the 
program committee, headed by Clare Kalustian of Boonton, 
NJ. 

Final plans were to be confirmed in mid-October, too 
late to be included in the November JA OCS. 

"We hope to have a tour of the United Nations, includ- 
ing a lecture and lunch in the delegates' dining hall," Mrs. 
Kalustian said. "They have the international shopping area 
and bazaar. We'd like to have a tour of that area of New 
York also." 

An opening tea is planned for Sunday in a ladies' hospi- 
tality suite at the Americana Hotel, she said. 

Specific days for various programs were to be set after 
the October meeting, she said. Other activities probably will 
include a tour of Greenwich Village and Soho, including 
visits to brownstone townhouses and artists' lofts in those 
areas. 

Since the New York meeting will be a four-day session 
(May 8-12), the general banquet will be held Wednesday 
night. 

"We'll probably have an awards luncheon Thursday 
afternoon," Mrs. Kalustian said. "There'll  be another day 
with entertainment and door prizes." 

Tentative plans are to provide open time each afternoon. 
"We're excited about the program and hope there will be 

a good turnout ,"  Mrs. Kalustian said. 
Details on other parts of the meeting program were to be 

discussed at the mid-October planning session. The general 
call for papers deadline is Dec. 1. Three copies of the 
abstracts of proposed papers should be mailed to David 
Berner, Best Foods Research Center, 1120 Commerce Ave., 
Union, NJ 07083. • 
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